From: Georgas, Steve E. [mailto:Steve.Georgas@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 2:26 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Stevens, Jill M.
Subject: RE: Travel Approval

Steve

Sorry for the delay I have been out of the office the last few days.  Myself and Sergeant Jill Stevens attended this trip.  Per signed agreement with the City of Chicago the below listed items were covered by the International Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) for each of us.

Roundtrip Airfare

One Night’s Lodging (2 May 2014)

Dinner (2 May 2014)

Continental Breakfast (3 May 2014)

Lunch (3 May 2014)

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks

Steve

Steve E. Georgas

Acting Chief

Special Functions Division

